
Ibstone School PTA Film Night                             

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s):  

There will be a PTA Film Night on Monday 16th December. We will be showing Arthur Christmas    and The 

Grinch (Jim Carey 2000 Version)      

The films will start at 3.20pm and collection time is 5.30pm. 

The admission is £5 per child and they choose which film they would like to watch. The price includes popcorn, 

sweets & drink. To be more environmentally friendly we will refill the bottle your child brings to school that day.  

Please complete the permission slip below and send in the payment no later than Friday 8th December to the school 

office.  

By signing this form, you are acknowledging that your child has your permission to watch the film. 

Thank you as always for your continued support 

Ibstone School PTA 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

Yes, I give ____________________________________ (print your child’s name) permission to attend PTA Film Night. 

I enclose £5 cash or cheque (payable to Ibstone School PTA) 

My child would like to watch _______________________________________    (Please state which film) 

__________________________________________      Parent/Guardian signature  

Please give details of any dietary requirements; 

 

Emergency Contact Details on the day: 

_________________________________________________Contact name and relationship to child. 

_________________________________________________ Contact Phone Number(s)   

☐ Tick here if you can help volunteer for this event.  Volunteers will need to arrive at 3:00pm and are required until 

the finish at 5.30pm. We need at least 5 volunteers to run this event. 


